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Financial Support (Bursary) Update

Financial Support Applications for September 2024 are now open

The college may be able to offer financial support to students with household incomes
below £30,000 after-tax (including all benefits), and those who are in local authority care
or care leavers.

Financial Support can assist with travel costs, compulsory material and trip costs and
childcare costs. In some cases, it can also provide free college meals. If you have been
eligible for free meals since 1st April 2018, you will continue to be eligible until March
2025 and throughout the duration of the course you are enrolled in at that point.

In order not to delay your application for the September start, we encourage any student
either starting at the college or returning in September to apply early. Please note-
Students will need to apply for financial support every year of study, regardless of having
a previously successful application.

Please note that when completing your application, you must provide the required
evidence as stated on the application, failure to do so could delay your application.

If you have any issues when applying or you have any questions, our team at BCA can
be contacted on 01628-827419 or via email at
financialsupport.oca@windsor-forest.ac.uk, our team at Langley College can be
contacted at 01753-793368 or via email at
financialsupport.langley@windsor-forest.ac.uk. During the summer holidays, there may
be a slight delay with responses, but we will endeavour to respond to everyone in a
timely manner.

To begin please visit https://windsor-forest.paymystudent.com/portal/

New applicants should first register, returning students should be able to click “log in
with your student account”.

Kind regards,
The Financial Support Team
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